
Single Family Design Board Meeting of: April 22, 2024 

Public Comment Received for: 

Item #3: 219 Vista Del Mar Dr 
PLN2024-00058 

Name of Sender Distributed prior to 
hearing 

Distributed during 
the hearing 

Distributed after  
the hearing 

1. Norm Gardner x 



Chris Cottrell <chris@dovetailarchitects.com>

219 Vista del Mar
Jennifer & Norman Gardner <thor17@cox.net> Mon, Feb 19, 2024 at 10:27 AM
To: chris@dovetailarchitects.com, anthonythane@cox.net

 

            Chris, I own 225 Vista del Mar.  Last Thursday my nextdoor neighbor, Anthony Chaves, showed me his plans for an ADU over the garage of his home. This is to advise you that I have no
objections to this addition.

 

Regards,

Norm Gardner
 

Public Comment #1




